
c a r o l i n a  p u b l i c  h e a l t h    |   35

D o n o r s

Mark Oldham Barnett
C. W. Bartholomai
Michael Edward Baum &  

Carol Michiko Baum
Suzanne Feikema Beeler
Salli Benedict
Margaret Ann Benton
Elizabeth Hardaway Birkenbeuel
Taffey Louise Bisbee
Aaron Earl Blair
Mary Beth Blauwet
Jill Susan Block
Jarol B. Boan
Heidemarie W. Boas
Michael Allan Bohl
David Borasky
Aleta Alyce Borrud
Joan Burkart Bostick
Ronald Walter Bousquet
James H. Bowles
Janet H. Bozzone
Jo Ellen Brandmeyer
Linda Thompson Briggs
Dixie Bloom Brink
Laura R. Brogan
Wendy Sims Bryant
John Gilbert Buie Jr. &  

Mary Green Buie
Suzanne Kathryn Burlone
Katherine Wesley Byerly
Victor Marcial Caceres
Constance Lavern Caldwell
California Pizza Kitchen Inc.
Leigh Fleming Callahan
Robert Frederick Campbell
Daniel Jonathan Caplan
Bill Carpenter
Richard Allan Carter
Juan Fernandez Carvajal & 

Suzanne Green Carvajal
Douglas Roy Carver 

in memory of James Watson Jr.
Cecilia Eugenia Casanueva
Diane Joanne Catellier
Edward Lee Cavenaugh
Joe Carroll Chambers
Shengder David Chang
Barbara Ott Chavious
Chevron
Mun Hui Chia
Joan Christison-Lagay
Dorothy Cilenti
Nancy E. Clapp-Channing
Eloise Ann Clark
Kathryn Clark
Lawrence Michael Clark
Susan Elizabeth Coburn
W. Gerald Cochran
Elizabeth Curtis Cook
Glinda Sue Cooper
Janet Louise Cordell
Stephen P. Couch

The Conrad N. Hilton Foundation has granted $1.5 million to The Water Institute at UNC 
to improve the lives of disadvantaged people around the world. The Institute will use the 
grant in liaison with the nonprofit foundation and its grantees across the globe to improve 
strategies for making clean water accessible to those most in need.

“The goal of this partnership is to improve the well-being of the ultra-poor in targeted devel-
oping countries by supporting sustainable access to safe water,” says Jamie Bartram, PhD, 
Institute director. “This is a fantastic opportunity for us to work alongside the foundation 
and the projects they support to improve their strategy and ultimately make an impact on 
water projects across the globe.”

Through the partnership, the Water Institute will help foundation grantees develop internal 
monitoring systems by training them to use and report data on the performance and impact 
of their projects. 

“Central to the foundation’s Safe Water Strategy is rigorous monitoring and evaluation to 
improve the overall effectiveness of our grant making by providing feedback to improve 
ongoing programming,” said Braimah Apambire, senior adviser for water, sanitation and 
hygiene at the foundation. “The University of North Carolina’s Water Institute has established 
itself as a leader in the water, sanitation and hygiene sector, with deep, substantive expertise, 
demonstrated experience in conducting complex evaluations, and the capacity to effectively 
aggregate and disseminate learnings and findings.”

Hilton Foundation unites with    
          Water Institute to bring safe  
   drinking water to those in need 

Learn more at hiltonfoundation.org and waterinstitute.unc.edu. 
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